
ALEXANDER GRAHAM BELL  
ELEMENTARY SCHOOL ADDITION

Community Residents of: Irving Park, Avondale, North Center and Lakeview

Applications for employment opportunities for the construction of the  
Alexander Graham Bell Elementary School Addition will be accepted on:

May 3, 2013 from 10:00 a.m.―12:00 noon (Auditorium)
and

May 17, 2013 from 10:00 a.m.―12:00 noon (Trailer)

Location: 3730 N. Oakley Avenue

If you have any questions, please contact the Public Building Commission at (312) 744-3090.


